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               № 777/2020                                                                                                                31/08/2020 

 

 

 
Secretariat of the Bern Convention 

 

 

Kyiv, 31 August 2020 

 

 

Subject: new information on Complaint No. 2019/2: Other complaint: Presumed threat to Emerald 

site Zatoky (UA0000214) from windfarm developments  (Ukraine) 

 

No movements were made with this issue. The threat remains and no state decisions were made 

to preserve the site. The case is still relevant.  

 

Thanks. 

 

Kind regards, 

Oleksii Vasyliuk 
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 № 66/ 2020                 05.02.2020 

 
 

 To:  Mrs. Iva OBRETENOVA  
Secretary of the Bern 
Convention  
Head of the Biodiversity Unit 
Directorate of Democratic 
Governance  
Directorate General II  
Council of Europe  

  
 
Explanation of the perceived threat to the Emerald Site "Zatoky" (UA0000214) 

from the building a wind power plant (Ukraine) 
 
Dear Mrs. Iva OBRETENOVA,  
 
The situation did not change after our previous report. The wind power plant is still planned for 
construction within and around the site.  

 

Kind regards,  
Oleksii Vasyliuk, UNCG 

   
 


